
Year 1 Newsletter

"Be yourself, everyone else is taken!"

History

This half term, we are going to be 
focussing on the life of Amy Johnson and 
her solo flight from London to Australia. 
The children will find out about why she 
is such an important figure in history and 
her life as a girl born in Hull.

Science

The focus this half term is materials. 
The children will be exploring and 
investigating different types of 
materials, how they are made and where 
they come from. They will discuss the 
differences and similarities and how we 
use materials in our everyday lives.

The Year 1 Team.

Autumn Term 1
The children have settled into Year 1 beautifully and are now ready to move onto a more 

structured day. We will be moving aware from continuous provision and children will 
work together as a class to complete activities either practically or in their books. 

Activities will be planned carefully to meet the needs of every child.

Twitter
We update our school Twitter regularly 
with photographs of the children in Year 
1. Please take a look @BroadacreSch

English

This half term, the children will be 
focussing on the text, Superworm, Bugs 
and Don't Put Mustard on the Custard.

We will be writing sentences using 'and' 
to join ideas together, creating fact files 
about bugs and exploring poetry and 
rhyme

Maths

In Maths, we will be looking at addition 
and subtraction facts within 10 and 
beyond. We will be counting in 2's, 5's 
and 10's and exploring units of measure.

Homework
Homework rotas are now in place for the 
Spring term. Homework will be sent out 
on a Friday and is due on a Wednesday. If 
you need any support with this, please 
speak to a member of staff.

P.E
Class 1 – Monday
Class 2 & 3 – Thursday

We are working with Tigers Trust this 
half term and the children will need 
clothes that are suitable for taking in 
part in PE outdoors.


